
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

11th December 1936

Dear Hackett,

I am happy to lnfom you that Professor Frank 

Scott would be interested to be connected with the 

Institute of Public Administration and if he were approached 

he would be glad to serve cn the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

John T. Eackott, Paq., K.O., 
507 Placd d'Ames,
MONTREAL. Q,DE.


